
• Posoible DRAFT of n COVERING LETTER tone aent by the ACC to 
~ 

the Anglican Churches with a copy of the Veroaillee Statement 

This publication by the Anglican.Church o~ the Joint Report 

of the Consultation help last February/March is made with the 

knowledge and aseent of the~ome:n Oatho lie ~ectretariat for 

Christian Unity, with whom we have been in close association 

throughout. 

Fr Ives Congar, one of the Roman Catholic participants, , 

I 

unrortunate~unwell .on-the las~ two daya of the Consultationr 

and ~P.::WBQ DO..'t::::a a1gna:toey. He has informed the Secretariat of 

his agreement with the Joint Statement which he helped to draft, 

emphasising that it aia.t be"'-Uftd.er15toed that para 6 is read in 

in the light of para 2 and 3. He believes that this was the 

general mind of the Roman Catholic partici~ants.~) 

Mgr William Pnrdy will be at the Lambeth Conference as 

one of the Roman Catholic Church's Observers, and will be able 

to comment on the Joint Statennt. He as '.be~ a participant in 
V) 

the Consultation, and a member ot: the Vatican Secretariat fol' 

Chrioti~ Unity. 

(A The Anglican intent ion is also that the douwnent 
ta read as a single whole, in the light offr tho ~ 
g:txD1XXX Terms o~ Reference given to the Consultation. 


